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January 21, 2021 
 
 

 

 

To Our Valued Flicka Family, 

  

We are formally advising you that our Board of Directors and senior management staff are working diligently to find 
a viable location for our facility due to the recent and unexpected announcement made by the city, that the Harry 
Jerome Recreation Center will be permanently closed December 31, 2021. 

https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/north-vans-harry-jerome-rebuild-to-start-mid-2022-3280441 

Talks are ongoing with the City of North Vancouver to find a solution that works within our community and for Flicka 
Gymnastics. 

We are determined to continue the legacy of providing quality gymnastics programming for years to come. 
Progressive information will be disclosed to our membership and staff once we have confirmed details. 

  

Warm Regards, 

Flicka Board of Directors & Management Staff 
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